Scoil Mhuire GNS Hockey – 5th & 6th Class

Hockey is starting on Monday 4th September for girls in 5th and 6th class. It will run for six weeks which will bring us up to the Halloween Mid-Term. League games will commence after the Halloween mid-term.
Training dates are as follows
· 4th, 18th, 25th September
· 2nd, 16th, 23rd October
[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]All the girls will need shin guards and a gumshield but can borrow a hockey stick from school if they need. They must also wear runners to participate.
The training will be in Railway Union Hockey Club from 2:45 - 3:45 pm. 
Many thanks,

Aoife and Meghan

